
 

Patients should attend their appointments as normal 

PRESS RELEASE      Tuesday 9th January 2018 
 
If your appointment or procedure has been rescheduled, you will be contacted 
directly by a member of staff. 
 
It is important that if you are not contacted by hospital staff, that you attend your 
appointment as planned. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused to patients whose procedures and 
appointments have been rescheduled. 
 
As always, we would ask patients to only use Accident and Emergency if absolutely 
necessary. If you are unsure about where you should go, you can call NHS111 at 
any time night or day for free health advice and to be directed towards the most 
appropriate health service for your need. 
 

*** ENDS *** 
 
For more information, please call Chace Smith, Communications Assistant for The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 4414 or email 
chace.smith@nhs.net  
 
 

mailto:chace.smith@nhs.net

